
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 3/8/2013 2:45:08 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: pressure increase status? 

Laura- trying to find out from PG&E side of thing where the pressure boost is at. My 
understanding from DGS folks here is that we've completed the work we need to do 
for the pressure boost to occur. 

Please let me know what you are hearing on your end. 

Michelle Cooke 

Director of Administrative Services 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415 703 2163 

415 987 1184 

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0262260 


